From: Ann Richardson
Subject: FW: Information request
Date: 02 August 2018 16:23:06

Good afternoon

Please see email below from Time Denman, could you read and pass information to members as Tim has asked.

Many thanks

Ann.

Ann Richardson | Mrs | Membership | The Royal Engineers Association | Ravelin Building | Brompton Barracks | Chatham | ME4 4UG | 94661-2409 | 01634-822409 | membership@rhgre.co.uk

Visit the <u>REA website</u> for <u>Jobs</u>, <u>Old Comrades Enquiries</u>, <u>The Corps Memorial Book</u> and lots more.....

We are also on Facebook

From: T DENMAN [mailto:bjanddroopy@btinternet.com]

Sent: 01 August 2018 10:55

To: Ann Richardson

Subject: Information request

Good morning Ann,

Army Apprentice College Chepstow Intake Group 70 A 50th Anniversary Reunion.

I have been contacted by an ex sapper and ex apprentice who is attempting to arrange a 50th Anniversary Reunion of the group in 2020.

I was wondering if you could pass this information on to REA Branch Secretaries so that as many of this apprentice intake get to hear about the proposed reunion.

The person trying to arrange this is Mr Mac Mcilveen his email is macmcilveen@yahoo.co.uk.

Anyone interested please contact Mac or myself Tim Denman email bjanddroopy@btinternet.com .

Hoping that you can assist us,

Many thanks,

Tim Denman.

Hon Sec Eastbourne Branch REA.